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Dear Parents, 
 
As we get closer to the end of term, I am thankful that we have all stayed safe so far after hearing the news this week that 
many of our local schools and pre-schools have had to partially or fully close due to cases of coronavirus. I can understand 
how frustrating it is for parents and grandparents to not be able to attend school events (especially with the thousands who 
are attending the football, tennis and grand prix) but the government guidelines are very clear for schools; a local school had 
to send a year group and their parents home from their sports day after a test came back as positive. We will keep you 
informed of any extra measures we are instructed to make. 
 
One of our pupils really demonstrated many of our TERRIFIC values this week by deciding to have her long hair cut to donate 
it to the Princess Trust. Sienna’s hair reaches all the way down her back, so I know what a great sacrifice this is going to be 
for her. We will send out a separate link for you to donate to this cause if you would like to. Well done Sienna. 
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Shoults wanted to say ‘well done’ to Teagan for all her hard work she puts into her spellings every day, which she does 
with a big smile and I wanted to thank Durrington class for the wonderful morning I had with them last Friday.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Archie was Sharp Shooter of the Week at golf for showing great skills in all parts of the game; Poppie and Edith 
performed brilliantly in their arts group performance; Patrick was awarded his Learn to Swim Level 4 and Ruby was awarded 
a Certificate of Progress for gymnastics.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Lucy, Danielle, Oliver, Harry B, Charlie, 
Alfie, Noah, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Sam, Brooke, Lenny H, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella, Patrick, Ruby, Sonny, Archie 
and Poppie. Pablo, Harry, Edith, Brooke, Joshua, Patrick, Ruby and Archie have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Our 
Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Durrington class with 100,724,619 points and our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Poppie, 
Catherine, Pablo, Patrick, Alfie, Archie, Ruby, Edith, Sam and Harry.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have enjoyed sharing their work or their learning with others 
Copeland: Tommy has really enjoyed learning about people who help us. He painted a fantastic picture of an ambulance and 
couldn’t wait to show everybody. 
Durrington: Lenny H has been enjoying his maths work and is always taking a risk with his learning.  
Fitzwalter: Hannah has enjoyed learning with others during her maths challenges and sharing her ideas. 
Quickbury: Brooke has been fantastic at working with others and helping to solve their problems. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Class Photographs - information from VanCols 
Bikeability Holiday Courses 
Music Lessons in School 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Charlie for working independently on his stories in class and for taking such pride in his work.  
 
Dates  
Friday 16th July: Quickbury sleepover at school 
Tuesday 20th July: 9:15 Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 20th July: Term ends at 1:30pm 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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